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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 2:26 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 25 Sandralee Dr W - Follow-Up from 4/11 Legislative Hearing
Attachments: 20190416164036816.pdf

Here is the follow up for 25 Sandra Lee. 
 
Chris  
 

From: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 9:55 AM 
To: mhagberg@earthlink.net 
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Biales, Ellen (CI-StPaul) 
<ellen.biales@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 25 Sandralee Dr W - Follow-Up from 4/11 Legislative Hearing 
 
Hello Mike, 
 
I am just following up with you with more information from Waste Management. They have sent us all three of the 
invoices since the start of the program (Quarter 4 2018, Quarter 1 2019, and Quarter 2 2019). Waste Management’s 
response is as follows: 
 
“I will assume  25 Sandra Lee is W for Michael Hagberg – I have attached all three of his invoices. 
He must have gotten invoices at some point since he did make a payment on 1.15.19 for $70.34 which was applied to his 
1.5.19 billing and  
he made payment on 3.26.19 for $70.34 and that was applied to his 4.5.19 billing.  
He only shows paid in full because we had removed the Oct/Nov/Dec billing and sent that to the city for certification.” 
 
From Waste Management’s response, once you pay the pending garbage assessment of $70.34 to the City, you will be 
all paid up and current with your invoices. The payment to the City will cover the Quarter 4 2018 bill. The payment you 
made on 1/15/19 covered the Quarter 1 2019 bill. And the credit from when payment was made to the wrong account 
last fall was found and applied to your Quarter 2 2019 bill on 3/26/19. 
 
I hope this clarifies the issue for you. Please feel free to give me a call at 651-266-6216 if you have further questions 
about this. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Diana Chao 
Solid Waste Programs Specialist
Saint Paul Public Works 
25 West 4th Street 
1500 City Hall Annex 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-6216 
diana.chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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